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To:  The Clergy and Parishes of the Diocese of Nova Scotia and Prince Edward Island 
 
Date:  March 17th, 2020 
 
 
The Diocese recognizes some the pressures that Parishes are facing given the extraordinary COVID-19 
restrictions that now prevent our parishes from operating normally. To that end, the Parish Relations Task 
Group unanimously agreed to waive the March 2020 Allotment Payment for all parishes.  

We recognize that this will not alleviate all the financial pressures that Parishes will face but it is a measure that 
can be done quickly. 

In the coming days we will be providing parishes additional stewardship resources on the Diocese’s 
website. 
 
 
 
The Most Reverend Ron Cutler 
Archbishop of Nova Scotia & Prince Edward Island 
 


